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Looking forward to Spring at 
White Pine Fridley

April 2024Fridley White Pine Senior Living

It’s been a very busy Winter at White Pine Fridley, and everyone has appreciated the mild weather we have had!  
We have had some great entertainers visit us, done some seasonal crafts, enjoyed armchair travels around the world, 
canvas painting, games, bingo, and parties!  Our armchair travels this quarter took us to wonderful places like…
Greece, Brazil, The Philippines, and Ukraine.  The residents enjoy learning about the country, its culture and trying 
some of the foods from the regions. 
In January the residents made Sock snowmen, they really had fun with this, and they turned out so very cute!  In 
February residents enjoyed Valentines crafts making valentine door hangers and Painting Class where they painted 
hearts on a canvas and in March, they painted Bunnies on canvas which turned out amazing!  We clearly have some 
talented residents here at Fridley!  We Had a very special Bingo Stuffed animal Bingo celebration also and residents 
won some great prizes!  This is a resident favorite!  
With Winter coming to an end soon we are looking forward to getting outdoors more!  We have great fun planned 
for the upcoming Spring and Summer seasons! 
 

Good Times


